
 

  

Dear Parents, 

With so many events in the school calendar between now and Christmas, I wanted to put together a short newsletter 

with our upcoming events all in one place. The dates for each event have also been added to the calendar on our 

school website which you can reach from the homepage. Thank you in advance for your continued support with 

everything that we do here in school. It is much appreciated!               Mrs Broom             

                                                                                                                                     

 
Autumn Term 2 – at a glance. 

Mon 14th November 
 

Odd Sock Day  

Fri 17th November 
 

Children in Need 

Thurs 24th November 
 

Pantomime trip, Lancaster 

 Fri 25th November 
 

Christmas in Cartmel ** 
**please note, this event is not run by 

the school 

Sun 27th November School Christmas Fayre 
and 

Santa Dash 

Mon 28th November 
 

Forest Schools 

Tues 29th November 
 

Parents’ Evening 
Book Fayre 

Wed 30th Nov 
 

Book Fayre 

Thurs 1st Dec 
 

Parents’ Evening 
Book Fayre 

Tues 13th Dec 
 

Christmas Nativity 

Wed 14th Dec 
 

Christmas lunch 

Tues 20th Dec 
 

Last day of term 

Wed 4th Jan 
 

Start of Spring Term 2023 
**please note, Tues 3rd Jan is a teacher 

INSET day 

 

Odd Socks Day 

During the week beginning 14th November we will 

be having a focus on well-being in school which 

will also coincide with national Anti-Bullying Week. 

The week will kick off with Odd Socks Day on 

Monday 14th November, where adults and 

children wear odd socks to celebrate what makes 

us all unique. A range of activities have been 

planned across the classes during the week to 

raise awareness of this important issue. 

Children in Need – 17th November 

For Children in Need this year the children are 

being asked to wear something spotty for the day 

– the spottier the better! There will be prizes for 

the best spots on the day.  

We are also going to have a cake stall to sell cakes 

during breaktime and after school. We would 

welcome any donations of cakes for our sale on 

Friday 17th. Thank you! 

Robin Hood Pantomime Trip, Dukes Theatre, 

Lancaster 

The ‘Friends of Cartmel Primary School’ have 

made a generous donation towards the cost of 

this trip which we are extremely grateful for. The 

children will be seeing Robin Hood at the Dukes 

Theatre in Lancaster. We will be in Lancaster for 

the morning performance and will return to 

school for a late lunch. Pick up time/after-school 

club as usual on that day. 

Scholastic Book Fayre 

Our book fayre will be in the school hall from Tuesday 

29th November until the end of the week. There will be 

a wide selection of books on display which you can 

order for delivery before Christmas. An excellent 

opportunity to pick up some early Christmas presents! 

School earns commission for the books that are 

ordered which will then be used to add to our library 

stock and classroom reading areas. 

Christmas Nativity 

This year the children will be putting on a performance 

of ‘Baarmy Bethlehem’. The performance will start at 

6pm in the Priory and further details will follow nearer 

the time. 


